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Comments: As a concerned citizen, I'd appreciate you protecting the Nooksack Watershed, particularly in regards

to the North Fork Nooksack Vegetation Management Project, with proposed clearcutting.  Alternative One, and

any proposal for clearcutting is totally unacceptable in this century because it threatens the water shed, salmon,

and contributes to the danger of climate change.  Clearcutting degrades water quality and destroys salmon

habitat.  An EIS is, clearly, needed in this case.  Please use selective thinning to protect the habitat and the world

our children will inherit.  Thank you for your consideration and for taking seriously your responsibility to our

population and future generations. 


